
Dear All, 

 

I'm looking at the 5 Ts of this Covid-19 scenario. They are: 

Temperature -- do we have sufficient numbers of non-contact thermometers to adequately monitor 

citizens wanting to enter shops and businesses to transact business? Thermometer reading for 

employee and customer alike.  

If so, how many do we have and how are they being deployed? Please be specific. 

Testing -- our testing rates has gone up significantly over the past week. Good Job! To which cohorts has 

it been directed? It seems hot-spots are environs where many people live in close quarters. Has  

Public Health prioritized these? The jail, residential senior care centers, half-way houses -- you get the 

picture. Are the residents of these facilities prioritized? If not, why not? 

A second matter about Testing: how many kits do we have available? How many will we have next 

week? And the week after that? Please advise the public. 

Tracking 

Tracing 

Treatment 

Each of these last three elements is beyond the scope of my inquiry right now. The first two are of 

utmost importance methinks. 

I'm addressing these questions and comments primarily to Dr. Doohan,  whose email address I do not 

have. Someone might forward it to me, but please forward this missive to her. 

As we all are aware, information is power, and without the necessary measurements, we cannot best 

manage this Covid-19. 

Having said that, I have to say we have done a remarkable job thus far.  

Kudos to you all. 

Thanks for your consideration. 

Stay Well. 

 

Lee 

 


